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PRRD, PEACE RIVER REGIONAL DISTRICT

- DIRECTOR REPORT

To: Chair and Directors Report Number: DR-EADC-024

From: Director Hiebert Date: July 24, 2025

Subject: Fellers Heights Potable Water

PURPOSE/ISSUE:

To seek authorization from the Regional Board for Environmental Services staff to investigate the
feasibility of providing potable water to residents in the Fellers Heights area of Electoral Area D in
response to concerns regarding access to safe and reliable drinking water in the region.

RECOMMENDATION/ACTION:

That the Electoral Area Directors Committee recommend that the Regional Board authorize
Environmental Services staff to investigate the feasibility to provide potable water to residents in the
Fellers Heights area of Electoral Area D.

BACKGROUND/RATIONALE:

Director Hiebert was approached by residents inquiring about the potential of a potable water station
being provided in their area. Residents are currently hauling water from Dawson Creek, a distance of
39 kms. The funding for this project would come from Peace River Agreement (PRA) funds.

STRATEGIC PLAN RELEVANCE:
X Not Applicable to Strategic Plan
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